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FOR FISCAL YEAR 2024

To:      Heads, Private Elementary and secondary schools

1.          Please be infomed that the DepBd, Schools Division of Angeles city will be
conducting the First Consultative Meeting with Private Schools for Fiscal Year 2024,
on April 24,  2024 (Wednesday) at the Singapore School Clark, Sunvalley Golf and
Resort, Jose Abad Santos Avenue, Angeles City, from 8:00 a.in. to 12:00 noon.

2.         All private school ADMINISTRATORs are required to attend the said activities.

3.        Wide dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

E
EHOR. BI)GARB c. I)ounGo phD, cEso v

Schools Division superintendent    ^~
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